Fn, Mar 9, 2007 9:32 AM

- SubJect RE: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE VINEYARD CLUB, INC
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2007 8:55 AM

- From: Bert Sandell <bertsandell@earthlink.net>

To: 'Jean Mccue' <JMCCUE@waterboards.ca.gov>

Dear WRC Engineer McCue,

On February 1, 2007, I sent a letter to Division Chief Victoria A. Whitney that
included Compliance Documentation related to Cease and Desist Order No. 262.31-
.14. Thus far, I have not received any feedback on the letter or the Compliance
‘Documentation. As the attached Notice includes reference to this Cease and Desist
Order, it would be helpful to know whether the materials submitted are satisfactory
to the State Water Resources Control Board. When and how will the feedback be
provided?

Thank You & Best Regards,

Bert Sandell _
Agent - The Vineyard Club

----- Original Message-----

From: Jean Mccue [mailto: JMCCUE@waterboards ca.gov]

‘Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2007 3:22 PM

To: bertsandell@earthlink.net; Matthew Bullock

Cc: Barbara Katz; Les Grober

Subject:. Fwd: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE VINEYARD CLUB, INC.

Please see attached the Notice of Public Hearing on the Vineyard Club, Inc. on April
4, 2007 at 10:00 a.m. in Sacramento, California.

Thank you,

Jean McCue

~WRC Engineer

State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights

P.O. Box 2000

Sacramento, CA 95812-2000

(916) 341-5351 Phone
~ (916) 341-5400 Fax

jmccue@waterboa’rds.ca.gov
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